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First Live Meeting!!
Tuesday, June 15th

Our first meeting at the Legacy 
Resort & Spa will be at noon on 
Tuesday June 15th.
The luncheon will take place 
outside in the patio area above the 
Lobby at Teresa’s Steak House. 
Members can park in the parking 
garage and take the ticket to be 
validated at the front desk. Our first 
plated meal will be Fish and Chips  
but members with dietary restric-
tions such as gluten free, vegan etc. 
can be accommodated. Our check 
in desk will accept payment by 
cash, check or credit cards for the 
$24 meal charge. 
Members can buy and pay for 
alcoholic beverages directly from 
the bar.

Body donation significantly im-
pacts advancements in medical 
research, development, and edu-
cation every day. MedCure acts 
as a bridge between whole-body 
donors and the medical profession-
als who rely on those donations to 
help shape the future of medicine. 
Together, these donors and medical 
professionals make lasting impacts 
on the future of medicine.
Independently owned since 2005, 
MedCure is dedicated to serving 
donors, caregivers, and the medical 
community by following all appli-

Donate Your Body to 
Medical Science

General Manager and Old Mission 
Rotarian Steve Marciano (L) with 
Executive Chef Brian Freerksen. 
The brand new hotel and grounds 
are remarkable!

Luke Zabel of MedCure presented a 
program about donating your body 
to medical science. 

PB Rotaract Social
at the Air Conditioned 

Lounge
Pacific Beach Rotaract Club will 
be holding and afterwork social 
at the Air Conditioned Lounge in 
North Park (4673 30th Street) on 
June 10th starting at 6pm.
All Old Mission Rotarians are in-
vited to attend this no host event.
Old Mission Rotary is one of the 
sponsors of Pacific Beach Rotaract 
and just presented them with a 
grant for $1000 for the new Rotary 
year.

Connect with members of the Rotary 
family from around the world during 
our second online convention. The 
2021 Rotary Virtual Convention, 
taking place 12-16 June, offers you 
the opportunity to network in virtual 
lounges, meet new partners in ser-
vice, and participate in fun activities. 
You’ll also learn about innovative 
ways to engage and attract members. 
Breakout session topics include 
growing membership and encourag-
ing diversity, equity, and inclusion 
(DEI).



Throughout history, it has been 
the inaction of those who could 
have acted, the indifference of 
those who should have known 
better, the silence of the voice of 
justice when it mattered most, 
that has made it possible for 
evil to triumph. 
-Haile Selassie, regent of Ethio-
pia (23 Jul 1892-1975) 

Body to Medical Science
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Corona Conversation

The Corona Conversation with 
Don Krupp is a weekly feature now 
included in our Old Mission Rotary 
Zoom Meetings.  
As we prepare for our first in-
person meeting in over a year next 
Tuesday, I am happy to report that a 
s of June 9, San Diego County has 
moved into the Yellow Tier, lead-
ing towards a further reopening and 
return to normalcy.  The County’s 
“Triggers Dashboard,” which moni-
tors it’s epidemiological, healthcare 
and public health metrics is cur-
rently below critical thresholds for 
requiring additional public health 
prescriptions.
Notably, the number of commu-
nity outbreaks have fallen below 
the trigger of more than seven in a 
seven- day period, hospitalizations 
are down, and case rates are at only 
1.2 cases per 100,000 population 
.  T his is the first time since the 
lockdown last year that we’ve seen 
numbers this good.
Of course, it’s mostly attributable 
to the vaccines, which are truly 
making a difference.  Here, locally, 
nearly 1.7 million people have been 
fully vaccinated, that’s 60% of the 
County’s population.  T he County 
continues to edge towards its goal 
of 2.1 individuals being fully vac-
cinated.
This doesn’t mean we can through 
caution to the wind.  But it does 

Program Calendar
Why not invite a friend to 

ZOOM with us?
• Tuesday, June 8th Luke Zabel 
of MedCure will tell us how to 
Donate our Bodies to Medical 
Science!

cable industry regulations, treating 
donors compassionately, and con-
necting donors to the researchers 
and educators who depend on them 
to help improve the lives of others.
When it comes to medical research 
and education, there really is no 
substitute for the knowledge gained 
by working with human tissue. 
MedCure provides the opportu-
nity for medical professionals to 
experience this hands-on learning 
with the highest quality anatomical 
specimens. 
Luke explained that MedCure 
adheres to the highest ethical stan-
dards and only works with legiti-
mate medical programs.

Rotary Calendar
• Saturday, June 12th-Wednes-
day, June 16th Rotary Interna-
tional Virtual Convention
• Monday, June 28th-District 
Governor’s Dinner
• Tuesday, June 29th- Art Pratt 
Foundation Board of Direc-
tors Meeting
• Thursday, July 1st- Michelle 
Malin assumes the Presidency 
of Old Mission Rotary
• Tuesday, July 13th,- Old Mis-
sion Rotary Board of Direc-
tors Meeting.
• Tuesday, July 27th- Art Pratt 
Foundation Board of Direc-
tors Meeting
• Friday, August 6th-Saturday 
August 7th- Thousand Smiles 
Clinic in Ensenada

William Jenkins was an employee 
of the Bank of England for nine 
years in the late 1700s.
Jenkins was 6’ 7½” tall and was 
much taller than the average man 
at that time, who would have been 
5’ 7”. 
Jenkins was terrified that because 
of his height, his corpse would be 
stolen by body snatchers following 
his death and sold to surgeons.
The going rate for a skeleton of 
this size in 1798 was in the re-
gion of £25,000 in today’s money 
($35,000). 
Upon his death in 1798, Jenkins’ 
body was body buried in the Bank 
of England’s very secure Garden 
Courtyard as was his request.

mean we should continue to listen 
to and follow the advice of our 
public health professionals.  If we 
continue to do so, there will come 
a time when our weekly Corona 
Conversations will no longer be 
needed.


